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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary FILED/ACCEPTED

Portals I, Filing Center, TW-A325 Nov 7 4 P
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Re:  University of South Florida (FRN 0008-0221-47) n

Station WUSF(FM), Tampa FL Facility ID #69122
File No. BPED-20080212AEL

REJECTION OF PARTIAL GRANT and
REQUEST FOR DISMISSAL OF APPLICATION

Dear Ms. Dortch

[ am writing on behalf of our client, the University of South Florida ("USF"), licensee of Station
WUSF(FM), Tampa, Florida, with respect to an October 29, 2008 letter from the Commission
which granted the above-referenced application “in part” with an effective radiated power of 78
kilowatts, instead of the requested 79 kilowatts. Pursuant to Sections 0.110 and 73.3568(c)of the
Commission’s Rules, and for the reasons which follow, USF respectfully rejects this partial grant
and requests that the subject application be dismissed without prejudice. An original and four (4)
copies of this letter are being filed.

USF greatly appreciates the Commission’s efforts to make the subject application grantable by
slightly reducing the proposed effective radiated power. However, upon further reflection, USF
does not deem it prudent to make the requested transmitter site change at the present time.
Therefore, it prefers to have the subject application dismissed without prejudice and its pending
Form 302-FM license modification application for Station WUSF granted (File No. BMLED-
20080723 AAU).

Please direct any inquiries or communications concerning this matter to the undersigned.

Very truly yours




